
PATT Meeting Notes 12/17/20 
 

● Call to order and welcome 
● Mrs. D 
● VPs 
● Treasurer 

○ There has not been much financial activity since the last meeting.  Besides the 
Hero funds, the main source of funds have been the restaurant nights.  We have 
also been getting quarterly checks from organizations such as Ralphs and 
Amazon Smile.  Parents are encouraged to participate in restaurant nights as 
well as the other participatory programs. 

○ PATT has a $7500 commitment to the school for the 2nd installment of the 
funding for school counselors which will be paid in 2021. 

● Final Hero update 
● Governance 
● Sharon - read a thon - skipping individual awards, book prizes by class, 2 per grade - 

need parents to login to moderate and monitor what the kids are writing about the books, 
engage with them 

○ How long? Last year was 18 days 
○ We will start Feb 1st - go the whole month? 
○ Who is responsible for the little free library in front of the school? There should be 

a steward, but it is not registered and not on the map. Should it be a PATT job? 
● No word on return to school, earliest might be mid March 
● Most virtual school minutes will be the same, maybe some slight changes 
●  


